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Subject:	Supporting innovation and ensuring a level playing field for European companies that substitute substances of very high concern
The aim of the REACH Regulation is to ensure a high level of protection of human health and the environment from the use of chemical substances while ensuring the internal market functions well.
In its resolution on a chemicals strategy for sustainability [footnoteRef:0] , Parliament emphasised the importance of phasing out substances of very high concern (SVHCs) and asked for the same standards to be applied for both European and imported products to protect human health and to ensure a level playing field. While European companies are investing in innovative technologies, non-European companies continue to use SVHCs, creating unfair competition and hampering the development of a non-toxic circular economy. [0:  	European Parliament resolution of 10 July 2020 on the Chemicals Strategy for Sustainability (P9_TA(2020)0201)] 

1.	Can the Commission outline the key actions it will take to ensure the protection of European innovation from imported items made by companies that still use SVHC substances in their production processes?
2.	Have there already been discussions with Member States to investigate a means of ensuring a level playing field by taking action against the import of products made using SVHCs, the manufacturers of which do not meet, as a minimum, the requirement to minimise exposure and emissions when using SVHCs, requirements that European manufacturers must comply with?
3.	Is the Commission taking any steps to ensure the promotion of sustainable production methods outside of the European Economic Area?
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